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Upcoming Events  

Feb. 26 - Recording singing for church 

Feb. 26 - Hot Lunch 

Feb. 28 - Miss Loersch’ Installation - 10:00 am Church Service 

Mar. 3 - LPS visit for Gr. 3-8 from Pastor Chartrand 

Mar. 9 - PreK/Kindergarten Roundup 4:00-7:00 pm 

Mar. 15-19 - Spring Break  NO SCHOOL 

 

February Birthdays 

February 18 - Macy Nowak 

February 21 - Flora Eisenbeis 

February 27 - Samuel Langebartels 

 

Recording Song for Church 

This Friday, February 26, following our chapel devotion, the children in Grades K-8 will be                             

recording a song to be shown in church the following Sunday. ​We ask that your child                               

please wear church appropriate clothing to school on that morning. They may change                         

into more casual clothing afterwards. 

 

 

 



 

Miss Loersch’s Installation 

This Sunday, February 28, during the 10:00 am service, Miss Loersch will be installed as                             

our Grade 3-5 teacher.  We encourage those who are able to attend this worship service. 

 

Hot Lunch 

This week’s hot lunch will be chicken patty sandwiches with french fries provided by the                             

Brown family in honor of Keion’s birthday.  The cost is $2.00 per person. 

 

Seroogy Candy Bar Sale 

The Seroogy candy bar sale is going extremely well, with                   

several families already requesting additional candy bars.             

Thank you to everyone for supporting our school and CEA! If                     

you sell the requested amount and would like to sell more, or                       

if you have any questions, please contact Hanna Maedke at                   

920-591-1180, Jody Sobeck at 920-591-1222 or Mrs. Sargent at 920-228-1563. ​All                     

money from the sale should be given to Mrs. Sargent on or before March 22. 

 

PreK/Kindergarten Roundup 

There is still time for those interested in our PreK/Kindergarten Roundup on Tuesday,                         

March 9 to schedule an appointment to meet with Mrs. Rohde or Mrs. Myslik. Please                             

contact Mrs. Sargent in the school office either by emailing ​school@stjohnpeshtigo.org                     

or calling 715-582-4565. ​If you know any family or friends that have children between                           

the ages of 3-5 who are looking for a preschool or kindergarten, please let them know                               

about this event. 

 

Mission Offering     

Our 2nd semester mission offering will be going to ​Camp Phillip ​in                       

Wautoma, WI. Camp Phillip provides relaxation in God’s creation                 

and renewal in Christ to youth, adults, families, churches and                   

schools. Last week’s mission offering was ​$48​. Our total for the 2nd                       

semester is ​$184.50​. Mission offerings are collected on Friday as                   

the children go to chapel in church.  Thank you for your heartfelt gifts!   

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on                                     

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God. 
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